

# Roundtable Meeting 2018 01

## Table of contents

- [When](#)
- [What](#)
  - [Bug fixing session](#)
- [Where](#)
- [Topics](#)
  - [1st hour quick news](#)
  - [Second hour, longer topics](#)
- [Recording](#)
- [Follow-Up](#)
- [Chat log](#)
- [Pages related to this one](#)

Volunteering Facilitator: [Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#)


## When

Time in your timezone (when this page was last reloaded): Friday 30 September 2022 13:26:37 CEST

Time will be set by participants vote:

### Next Roundtable

|  | 18 Jan 2018<br>15:00<br>GMT-0000 | 18 Jan 2018<br>16:00<br>GMT-0000 | 18 Jan 2018<br>17:00<br>GMT-0000 | 18 Jan 2018<br>19:00<br>GMT-0000 | 25 Jul 2018<br>09:00<br>GMT-0000 |
|--|----------------------------------|----------------------------------|----------------------------------|----------------------------------|----------------------------------|
| <a href="#">Bernardo</a><br>   | ?                                | ✓                                | ?                                | ?                                |                                  |
| <a href="#">Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist</a><br>   | ?                                | ?                                | ✓                                | ✓                                | ✓                                |
| <a href="#">Jean-Marc Libs</a><br>   | ?                                | ?                                | ✓                                | ✓                                | ?                                |
| <a href="#">Torsten Fabricius</a><br>  | x                                | x                                | ?                                | ✓                                | ?                                |
| <a href="#">Gary Cunningham-Lee</a><br>  | ✓                                | ✓                                | x                                | x                                | ?                                |
| <a href="#">Jonny Bradley</a><br>  | ✓                                | ✓                                | ?                                | x                                | ?                                |
| <a href="#">luciash d' being</a> <br> | ?                                | ✓                                | ?                                | ?                                | ?                                |
| <a href="#">Marc Laporte</a><br>   | ✓                                | ✓                                | ✓                                | ✓                                | ?                                |

|  |   |            |   |   |   |
|--|---|------------|---|---|---|
| niel   | ✓ | ✓          | ✓ | ✓ | ? |
| Roberto Kirschbaum<br> | ✓ | ✓          | ✓ | ? | ? |
|  | 4 | 6 &nbsp; ✓ | 4 | 3 | 1 |

# What

See [Webinars](#) for a detailed description.

## Bug fixing session

Regression confirmed and reproduced (instance)

- [Wrong error message on Group creation](#) - fixed by jonny
- [Unassigning several users from a group fail](#) - fixed by asa
- [Tracker field creation failed as special characters are omitted \(and not replaced as previously\)](#) - fixed by asa
- [Menu top item that have sub item are not clickable anymore](#) - closed
- [Menu level are not working](#)
- [WYSIWYG table editor is broken \(If are converted into 3 "%"\)](#)

Other Regression

- [Missing fields in tracker plugin templates](#)
- [Draw \(SVG-edit\) feature "no route found"](#) - Works OK in the show instance ([http://chibaguy-342-6504.show.tiki.org/tiki-index.php?page=PluginDraw\\_test](http://chibaguy-342-6504.show.tiki.org/tiki-index.php?page=PluginDraw_test)) so my problem must have been a local glitch. I'll update the bug report.
- [Not possible to create a survey anymore](#) - closed
- [I can't change a field of type "attachment" to any other kind of field.](#) - fixed by asa

Regression that may require more than a bug fixing

- [Drag & Drop zone for uploading an image changed to text field ?](#) - this is inside eFinder, and probably an UX choice and not a bug. Probably not being handled before 18.0 release.

# Where

<http://live.tiki.org>

# Topics

# 1st hour quick news

1. Fosdem last news

# Second hour, longer topics

1. Tiki 18 Release

# Recording

- <https://recordings.rna1.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1516288132904/presentation/>

# Follow-Up

# Chat log

# Pages related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2018 01](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)